
 

 

 

Sec.3.4.1(L)                                      1.9.2022 

 

The Secretary, 
BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 500547 

The Secretary, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No C/1,  
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai 400051 
NSE Symbol : BPCL 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure Under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure  
           Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
 
Further to our letter dated 31st August, 2022, we inform you that on the sidelines of the Plant visit 
organized on 1st September 2022, the presentation made to the analyst/investors is available on the 
Company's website under the following link:- 
 
https://www.bharatpetroleum.in/bharat-petroleum-for/Investors/Stock-Exchange-Filings/Corporate-
Announcement.aspx 
 

 Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Bharat Petroleum Corporation Ltd 

 

Company Secretary 
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